
       WE WANT TO HEAR ABOUT LIFE 

EXPERIENCES OF PENNSYLVANIANS WITH DISABILITIES! 

  
The Pennsylvania Statewide Independent Living Council (PA SILC), in partnership with 
the network of Centers for Independent Living (CILs) and the Office of Vocational 
Rehabilitation (OVR) is providing opportunities to hear directly from you about what your 
life experiences are as Pennsylvanians with disabilities.  The State Plan for Independent 
Living (SPIL) uses money from the federal government to address independent living 
needs of people with disabilities.  It is our responsibility to hear from the people to plan 
for the development of the SPIL.  It is your right to be provided with this opportunity to 
give input and have your voice heard.  

 

These are a few questions that might help you frame your thoughts: 

 
What is your current situation?     Are you satisfied with this?     What should be different? 

 
 

 
November 27, 2018 

11am – 2pm 
 

HIRAM G ANDREWS CENTER  

727 Goucher Street 
Seminar Theatre 

Johnstown, PA  15905 

  

 
 

To request accommodations, please call the SILC office at (717) 364-1732  
(Accommodations cannot be guaranteed if not requested by November 13, 2018) 

 
You can submit your comments to us through December 31, 2018 

 
By mail:  PA SILC | 207 House Avenue Suite 107 | Camp Hill, PA  17011 

Email: spil@pasilc.org 
Telephone: 717-364-1732 | Fax: 717-236-8800 

mailto:spil@pasilc.org

